
29 August 2024 

Shikoku Railway Company 

 

Temporary Closure of JR Shikoku Tour Takamatsu Branch due to Typhoon 10 

 

JR Shikoku Tour Takamatsu Branch will operate under the following schedule due 

to Typhoon 10. Please visit Takamatsu Station during these times to redeem or 

purchase your rail pass. We appreciate your cooperation. 

 

Friday, 30 August: Open as usual.  

*Please note that the branch may close earlier depending on the typhoon’s path. 

 

Saturday, 31 August: Closed 

 

Sunday, 1 September: Open as usual.  

*Please note that the branch may close earlier depending on the typhoon’s path. 

 

 

 

 


